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/ 'o UNITED STATES*

8 '' % NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION i

5 .j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 ]

%, r'ecember 5,1988
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MEll0RAttDUM FOR: Richard W. Krimm
Assistant Associate Director :

Office of Natural and Technological Hazards
Federal Emergency llanagement Agency }

FROM: Frank J.'Congel, Director
Divisiun of Raoiation Protection

and Emergency Preparedness i

Office of liuclear Reactor Regulation
i

SUBJECT: FEMA SUPPORT FOR HRC LICEllSiliG 0F
SHOREHAi1 NUCLEAR POWER STATION ;

1

Long Island Lighting Company (LILCO) has provided its responses to the FEMA
Post Exercise Assessment for the June 7-9, 1988 Exercise and the FEMA Regional
Assistance Committee con,ments on Revision 10 of the offsite plan. The responses 1

are enclosed. |

In accordance with the April 9,1985 HRC/ fella Memorandum of Understanding, we i

request that FEMA review LILCO's responses to the two FEMA reports. Please |
advise us as to whether LILC0's responses adequately address the areas requiring
corrective action as identified during the exercise and the outstanding plan
inadequacies. LILCO has committed to incorporate the proposed plan changes
into the next plan revision, currently scheduled for tiay 1989.
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j

If you have any questions, please call me at 492-1088.

~! w

Frank J. Congel, Director
Division of Radiation Protection

and Energency Preparedness
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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ilRC dtd. 11/21/88
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